
 

Notice of temporary closure 
 

 

Please be advised that we will be closed due to hotel maintenance at the 

date below. 

 

Although you cannot stay with us during the maintenance, we will respond 

to you anytime if you have any questions. 

 

Date: Monday, January 6, 2025 ~ Friday, January 24, 2025 

        

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation. 

 

                                                                    

Sincerely, 

General Manager    


